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Genesky, Donielle 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Lori Babbey <lrg904@yahoo.com> 
Friday, December 05, 2014 3:34 PM 
Puco Docketing 
L Babbey; A. Steve Cell 
Comments to be filed into the docket for CASE #14-1297-EL-SSO 

To the PUCO: 

We are writing in strong opposition to First Energy's proposed Purchased Power Agreement (PPA) to 
bailout their failing power plants. 

The PPA would intentionally harm all Ohioans, but in particular would significantly increase the 
monthly costs to all-electric homes. This "Plan" simply forces the public to subsidize two unregulated 
and unprofitable power plants (Davis Besse and WH Sammis). First Energy is morally obligated to 
use corporate profits to pay to keep these plans running under regulation - not the consumet^. 

As all-electric customers we are continually forced to fight for our contractual rights with First Energy. 
They have a long history of not honoring contracts, and this is simply one more example of their 
corporate overstep. 

Please do not approve First Energy's proposed Purchased Power Agreement. 

Sincerely, 

Steve and Lori Babbey 
10524 Ravenna Road 
Newton Falls, OH 44444 
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Genesky, Don ie l le 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rita <ritabartl@msn.com> 
Friday, December 05, 2014 3:06 PM 
Puco Docketing 
Case #14-1297-EL-SSO 

8724 Timber Edge Dr. 

N. Ridgeville, OH 44039 

Decembers, 2014 

Dear Sirs: 

I want to go on record that I oppose FirstEnergy's proposed Purchased Power Agreement to bailout their 
failing power plants, the Davis-Besse and W. H. Sammis Plants. 

I own a single family residence in an all-electric development. At the time this house was built, the 
developer 
was offered fmancial incentives by the electric company to build all-electric homes. Gas lines were not 
installed 
in this development. 

From November 2013-November 2014,1 used 41,774 kwh (3,481.17 kwh on a monthly basis) to operate 
my 
home. Under FirstEnergy's proposed plan, I would pay an additional $16.25 monthly or $194.94552 (almost 
$195.00 additional) to operate my home. 

My husband and I are retired and on a fixed income. We have to pay to maintain the safety and upkeep 
on our home. FirstEnergy should have to pay to maintain the safety, energy efficiency, and upkeep on their 
power plants. This cost should not be passed onto to us the consumer. 

Again, I am opposed to FirstEnergy's proposed Purchased Power Agreement to bailout their 
failing 
power plants. 

Thank you for your considerate attention to this matter. 

Rita Lockhart 

(440)316-7109 
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